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FOSM are ‘Friends of Steam Mills’ (our Parent, Teacher and Friends Association) 

FOSM are a group of supportive parents and staff who organise fun, fund-raising 

events for children and families to enjoy. All proceeds go towards ‘extras’ for the 

children which they would not otherwise have. For example, FOSM fundraising has 

enabled children to go to a Pantomime in Cheltenham and funded extra wet-play 

activities and resources. 

              

Now that we can, FOSM are planning events for the children and you will find more 

info on the new FOSM Facebook page. 

Events that FOSM are organising: 

An Easter Egg raffle-tickets are being sold this week do please support this if you get 

chance. 

A Summer Fayre with BBQ and stalls Friday 15th July 

Pantomime trip (provisional date is1st Dec) 

A sponsored walk event date tbc 

Refreshment at the Summer Fayre date tbc 

A car boot sale date tbc  

Christmas cards tbc 

Would you like to help? 

All are welcome so please contact Lou Bent; Lauren Rodway; the school office or 

check the FOSM Facebook page for information. 

Next meeting: 

Fri 29th April at 3:15pm at school. All welcome! 

 


